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	February 21, 2020

Weekly Class News


From the second grade classroom of Mrs. Young


	Our Week At A Glance…Wow.  Students are doing an amazing job in math on fractions.  They seem to be grasping most of the concepts and enjoying themselves.   The one area that is still a problem for many is AM/PM concept of time.  On their exit slips, when the hour hand is ½ or ¾ past, they tend to think it’s the next hour.   Please help to work on this area with your child.  In literacy we have been enjoying Literature Discussion Groups.   They have really done a nice job of completing their independent work before the next meeting.  

	

	

	Next Week’s Highlights

Monday – 2/24
Guidance with Mrs. McIntyre

Art
Tuesday – 2/25
Music
P.E.

Return library books
Wednesday – 2/26
Library
Art

Thursday – 2/27
Music
P.E.

Friday – 2/28
Guidance with Mrs. McIntyre
Art
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	More news…
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	Reading Tip… Write for a purpose. As you're writing your grocery list or a thank you note, share your work with your child. Don't be surprised if she asks to borrow the pencil!

Math Tip… Telling Time…Teach your children how to tell the accurate time. Use digital and analog clocks for this purpose. You can talk with them about, seconds, minutes, hours and days.

Reminders:  
· Enjoy your time with your family and friends!


	


